
Jordan, Sheron Y 

From: _Regulatory Comments
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2008 8:05 AM
To: Jordan, Sheron Y
Subject: FW: Proposed legislation on credit cards
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From: jdztyler@suddenlink.net [mailto:jdztyler@suddenlink.net]  
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2008 1:36 PM 
To: _Regulatory Comments 
Subject: Proposed legislation on credit cards 
 
It’s about time!  Back in the 80’s a friend in the investment banking business told me that the charge to retailers by 
credit card companies was in itself a license to steal, to say nothing of additional charges and outright robbery 
done by credit card companies (banks) since then.  These folks are simply screwing over the public and should 
go to jail for usury and high-handed dishonesty, masquerading as honest business practice. 
  

All the Best, 
 
John D. Zeigler 
   

  


